Iron County Memorial Building Restoration Committee
Meeting Minutes May 16, 2016

Present: Bill Thomas, Jeanne Thomas, Joe Walesewicz, Dorothy Walesewicz, Laverne Morello,
Ken Saari, Joe Pinardi, Pat DiLuna \

Bill opened the meeting at 5:30. The Pledge of Allegiance was recited. Pat affirmed that the
meeting notice was properly posted,

Pat read the minutes of the April 11th meeting. Motion was made to approve, seconded,
approved.

Communications: Joe recelved the liguor license which was $635. He received the bill for the
boiler inspection and a $60 bill for the permit for three years.

Treasurer’s report. There is $9,142.63 in the checking account. We have a total of $170 owed
to the Miner and to Giovanoni’s. The cost of the bowling alley floor will also be coming out of
our account.

ft was reported that the Prom was very successful, as was the Viet Nam Vets steak feed.

Laverne will take photos of ongoing activities like the Tai Chi classes, and also find photos of
other activities from the past.

Fundraiser Report. We will have an Open House on Memorial Day after the parade. Dorothy
will put an article in the papers inviting folks in for coffee and cake and to see the new floor.

Dorothy needs help with the cleaning of the building and grounds. The hiring of a janitor was
discussed. A couple of names were brought up and Dorothy will contact them. A couple of
members have volunteered to help out.

More exterior work is needed as well as plumbing work inside. Now that the heat is off, Cookie
Laguna will be contacted to look at the furnace since he is familiar with steam heat systems.

Northwoods Manufacturing is being contacted regarding making a sign for the building. It was
suggested that the large sign at the Trailhead be used as an example so that upcoming
activities can be attached as needed.

It was suggested that we either put up “angle parking” signs or have the city paint angle lines in
the parking area.

The West end door light needs fixing, Also the sidewalks on the west side of the building are a
hazard especially during the winter.

A long range goal is to cut down some trees, do some landscaping, and then build the ramp in
from the street instead of on the hill.

The new floor looks good and new 1/4 round will be purchased, painted, and installed.




The bowling alley is closed now and Joe contacted the man who does the screening and
coating of the lanes The complete job would cost $1300 and could be done the end of May.

Qur next mesting will be on June 20, 2016 at 5:30 upstairs in the Memorial Building.
Motion made to adjourn at 6:30. Seconded, approved.

Respectfully submitted. Pat DiLuna
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